
Worcestershire Regulatory Services (WRS) Joint Scrutiny Task Group: 

Update 

The latest meeting of the Task Group took place at Bromsgrove Council 

House on Thursday 21st November 2013.   

Prior to the start of the scrutiny meeting the group observed a meeting of the 

Worcestershire Shared Services Joint Committee, which is the decision 

making body for Worcestershire Regulatory Services.  Members then 

proceeded to interview the Chairman and Vice Chairman of the Joint 

Committee. 

The next meeting of the Task Group is due to take place on Wednesday 4th 

December at Redditch Town Hall.  During this meeting Members are due to 

interview representatives of the WRS Management Board. 


